
Parent SEND Focus Group 

 

You said… We will… 
We want school to listen to the 
view points of parents and be 

open and honest 

Continue to adhere to 
Stockport’s Co-production 

Charter and embed its values 
within our Send provision 

 
Communication books work well Continue to use these where 

appropriate as an effective way 
of communicating with parents 

and school 

Direct email access to the 
SENDCO’s is really useful for 

parents 

Email addressed to be added to 
our SEND policy  

Report from outside 
professionals not always seen by 

parents  

We will ensure all reports are 
emailed out to parents  

The SEND info is on the school 
website but many parents are 

not aware of this.  

All new information added to 
the website will also be flagged 
up on school spider as an alert.  



Parents like phone calls as a 
means of communication. 

We will continue to speak to 
parents via the phone when 

necessary  

Parents felt they would like to 
be more involved in the writing 

of support plans  

We are striving for all 
stakeholders to be able to co-

produce support plans as much 
as possible. This will include 
Parents and other agencies.  

 

The next meeting will be focused on Transition from class to class and to High School. Any parents of 

children with SEND are welcome. Please email Nicola.clifford@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk or 

Lauren.haynes@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk 

During these sessions you will get to meet other members of the SEND team too.  

The focus group also suggested ideas for future focus groups  

 Inclusion   Behaviour at home   Anxiety- everyday life strategies  Introduction to SEND Acronyms 
9cna also be found on the website)  Post Covid 19 processes  Homework  Life skills  Universal, 
targeted and individual approaches at our school  
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